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LRSD Protocol for the  

Resolution of Concerns 

ADMINISTRATIVE PROTOCOL 
February 5, 2019 Supporting Policies ACF/ACG & JK 

 
The Louis Riel School Division Protocol for resolving concerns or conflicts strives to maintain positive, honest and 
respectful relationships to address misunderstandings that may occur between members of its school community. 
When such misunderstandings occur, the central priorities must be: 
 

• the best interests of students who may be affected by the misunderstanding;  
• providing opportunities for the person(s) most closely involved in the misunderstanding to resolve it 

promptly and conclusively.  

Differences of opinion are a normal part of human relationships and offer opportunities for communication, new 
learning and improved relationships.  
In all cases, clear, timely and direct communication assists effective resolution of 
misunderstandings: 
 

• When you have a concern regarding a matter involving your young person(s) and another 
student, beginning with your young person's classroom teacher may help. S/he may direct the inquiry 
further to another classroom teacher or the administration. However, you may believe the situation is 
more appropriately addressed by the administration team. If whomever you decide to consult about a 
conflict between students is not immediately available, leave phone numbers and times when the 
teacher/administrator can return your call.  

• If you have a concern involving a staff member, please contact that person as your first step. 
Again, if that person is not immediately available, leave information that will assist him/her to contact you. 
Once in contact with the staff member, state your concern as clearly and calmly as is possible. This is an 
opportunity to ensure that any missing information is provided to resolve the concern. Most, if not all, 
differences can be resolved satisfactorily at this level.  

In either instance, if your concern is not satisfactorily resolved your next step is to speak with the Principal or 
Vice-Principal at the school after informing the staff member that you intend to do so. This action 
supports honest working relationships between parents/guardians and staff members. 
 
The majority of concerns are resolved at the school level. However, if your concern remains unresolved after 
discussion with the Principal or Vice-Principal, again after informing him/her of your wish to do so, 
contacting the Superintendent's Department is appropriate. 
 
If the concern cannot be resolved by contacting the Superintendent's Department, you may then direct your 
concern, in writing, to the Louis Riel School Board. The School Board will respond, usually following inquiries with 
the involved parties. 
 
The School Board and the Superintendent's Department trust that this process will result in the satisfactory 
resolution of those concerns which may, from time to time, arise between members of our school community. 
 
Your cooperation with this Protocol is helpful and appreciated. Communication is the key! 
 

Contact:  Louis Riel School Board  
 Address:  900 St. Mary's Rd. 

Winnipeg, MB     R2M 3R3 
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